
We extend a warm invitation to parents and friends 
to join us in a festive celebration of music.  

The event will be an informal performance, offering pupils 
the opportunity to perform a range of Christmas pieces.

This promises to be an enjoyable and memorable 
introduction to the festive period. 

Please note that this performance is free of charge, but any 
donations in the 'collection buckets' would be most 

welcome. 

Tuesday 17th December 2024
4.00pm - 5.15pm 

Christmas
Musical  
Soiree

Ryecroft CE Middle School 

is proud to present a 


